

South Harringay School
Pemberton Road
London
N4 1BA
T. 020 8340 2757
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

## Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> July 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

As we approach the end of the school year, many of our families have asked if they would be able to donate their child's uniform to the school. Most parents have let the school know that their child has now grown out of their uniform and as they have not used it throughout the school year, due to lockdown, the uniform is still in good condition.

With this in mind, the school will be accepting donations of school uniform, if it is in good condition. You will be able to donate to the school for the rest of this week and in the initial weeks when we return in September. Please make sure the unfirom items you are donating are clean and leave them in a bag by the reception door, during school hours, for staff to collect.

Please let the school know if you would be interested in receiving uniform in this way, for the new academic year.

Yours sincerely,

**Neil Reilly** 

**Deputy Headteacher**